
Village of Waynesville 
Public Works Meeting 
July 7th,  2025, 6:00 pm 

 

• Committee members present 
o Mr. Zack Gallagher 
o Mr. Lyle Anthony 
o Mr. Brian Blankenship 

• Staff and guests present 
o Chief Gary Copeland 
o Mrs. Connie Miller 
o Mr. Chris Colvin 
o Mayor Earl Issacs 
o Mr. Richard Elliot 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm. 

The previous meeting minutes were approved 

 Motion made by Mr. Brian Blankenship 

 Seconded by Mr. Lyle Anthony 

• Well # 8 was pulling water slowly. The pump was removed and rebuilt. There was also a 
nitrogen blast performed on the well to increase the internal area from which the water is 
drawn. This has allowed the well to pull double the amount of water that can be withdrawn. 

• Smith Corp is completing the installation and concrete work for curbs, basins and 
sidewalks along Franklin Rd. Repaving is scheduled soon. 

• Paperwork has been completed by Chief Copeland for the Ohio Public Works Committee 
(OPWC), and grant funds for Fourth Street have been approved and released by the state. 
Bids for the Fourth Street project will be accepted from July 8th to July 24th. Choice One has 
prepared the bid packets. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:38 pm 


